
Paradise Gorge - Road Closure 

Mr JENNER question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

This question came in to me this morning from a constituent in Orford. There was yet 
another incident at Paradise Gorge this morning, blocking the road between Orford and 
Sorell. Many of us who have to commute to work were left briefly stranded. Thankfully 
this time the road was cleared quite quickly. However, should this happen again and the 
clear-up take far longer, Wielangta Road is not suitable for smaller cars and they have to 
travel two and a half hours for what should be a 40-minute trip. What is being done to 
stop this from happening again? 


